
NOTICE
Dear Parents / Guardians of Grades r - xo
o As per the instructions of Department of school Education, punjab, the

ongoing holidays have been extended till 16tr July 2023.
o The school will re - open as usual from 17th July (Mon day) 2023.
o Kindly follow the instructions given below.

1. Every subject teacher will conduct Test for 10 marks daily.
2.The students will answer the Test on the subject notebook.
3. The correction of the test conducted will be done once the school

. re - opens, i.e. 17 .07 .2023.
4. The marks obtained will be added as part of subject Enrichment

Activity.

13 t07t2023

seph Raj
(Principal)


